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Queensland Rail EA Bargaining Update   
 
Dear Members 
 
Last week we met with Queensland Rail to continue the bargaining process for the 
Queensland Rail Traincrew Enterprise Agreement 2024. 
 
Last week’s discussions were had on the below topics. 
 

• Flexible Work Agreements 

• Transition to Retirement 

• Rostering 

• Regional 

• Training 
 
At this stage we are still in broad discussions about the agreement and no agreement has 
been reached on any topic of meaning. For this reason, it is difficult to place more detailed 
information into circulars however, please contact one of your AFULE workplace 
negotiators if you would like to discuss bargaining in more detail.  
 
Your bargaining team, including Anthony Woodward, Glen McGaw, Paul Carmody, Brad 
St. Ledger, Andrew Jeffs and Natalie Neideck is scheduled to meet with QR 
representatives again on Tuesday 5th March 2024.  With the agreement expiring this 
Thursday 29th February 2024, hopefully be able to provide more detail on the progress in 
the coming weeks. 
 
If you have workmates that have been considering joining the AFULE, but have not yet 
done so, now is the time to ask them to Join!  Traincrew can join online at 
www.afule.org.au.  
 
If you have any questions or you would like more details on the above, please contact your 
state office on 3844 9163, email traincrew@afule.org.au or contact your AFULE 
Bargaining representatives. 
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